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Warren D. Siemens, Ph.D. j f
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Martin Marietta Corporation
Environmental Center
1450 South Rolling Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Baltimore, MD 21227 TO F01A-80-542

Dear Dr. Siemens:

This is in response to your letter dated October 29, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
winning proposal under NRC Request for Proposal RS-RES-80-214.

During a telephone conversation between you and Linda Robinson on
November 4,1980, you agreed to accept a nonproprietary version of the
proposal.

A copy of the requested record is enclosed.
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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